
GT in Brief 

8/1/2020

Canadian Greenhouse Conference Goes 
Virtual
Chris Beytes

Like so many other shows, the Canadian Greenhouse Conference is cancelling its trade show, originally scheduled 

for October 7 and 8 in Niagara Falls, Ontario, and will instead offer a slate of online educational sessions. While not 

a replacement for the 2020 conference, the virtual program, slated for the original conference dates, will provide 

support for growers and the industry with timely, innovative information.

“The cancellation of the physical conference is disappointing, but it had become apparent that the CGC would not be 

able to provide the robust conference experience that growers, exhibitors and speakers had come to expect over the 

show’s 40 year history, nor could we assure a healthy and safe environment,” explained CGC Board Chair, Steve 

Droog.

More details on this year’s virtual program will be released as they become available. GT   


